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Chris Tolford <ctolford@mainewellness.org>

Fw: I approve--Fw: Signage

Jacques Santucci <jacques@opuscg.com> Thu, Apr 3, 2014 at 8:23 AM
To: Chris Tolford <ctolford@mainewellness.org>

Jacques Santucci | off. 207 619 1899 - cell. 207 712 7899

From: William Black <wrbmaine@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 3, 2014 08:10
To: Jacques Santucci
Subject: I approve--Fw: Signage

Jacques:
As owner of the building premises concerned (685 Congress St. -- rear space), I approve of the attached
depiction of the signage you propose.
 
Best,
William R. Black, President
Factors Financial FRC. Inc.
PO Box 7002
Portland, Maine 04112
207-781-5739

----- Original Message -----
From: Jacques Santucci
To: William Black
Sent: Friday, March 21, 2014 6:10 PM
Subject: Re: Signage

Bill,

I think you are out of town. 
We had discussed to put a sign on the side of the building. We never got to it until now.
Here's the sketch. We are planning to have it installed by late April.
We are doing the permitting now with the City.
I just wanted to keep you in the loop.

thank you,

Jacques Santucci

o: 207 - 619 1899 |  c: 207 - 712 7899

On Wed, Sep 26, 2012 at 4:09 PM, William Black <wrbmaine@msn.com> wrote:

Jacques:
Nice to hear from you. The signage is fine as you have described, just make sure you get all
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of your necessary permitting from the City as they can be fussy.

 
Bill Black

----- Original Message -----
From: Jacques Santucci
To: William Black
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2012 4:03 PM
Subject: Signage

Bill,
Hope this email finds you well.

NPG would like to add a sign on the Congress st side. Just the logo and name.
We talked about this last year but before contacting Welch Signage to look into it, I wanted
to reach out and make sure we are on the same page for the location (I think on the side of
the alley).

Thank you.

Jacques Santucci  |  Opus Consulting Group  | cell 207-712-7899 - office 207-619-1899
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